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Next week’s calendar: 
 
Monday, February 20, 2023 
 SCHOOL CLOSED, Presi-

dents’ Day 

 
Tuesday, February 21, 2023 
 SpongeBob rehearsal, 2:45-

4:00 p.m., Auditorium 

 Advancement Committee 
meeting, 6:30 p.m., Room 110 

 
Wednesday, February 22, 2023 
 Muffins with Moms, A-L, 

7:15-7:45 a.m., Auditorium 

 Ash Wednesday - In-school 
Mass 

 
Thursday, February 23, 2023 
 Muffins with Moms, M-Z, 

7:15-7:45 a.m., Auditorium 

 
Friday, February 24, 2023 
 Tuition Assistance out-of-

uniform day, $2 per student 
 

 

Important News & Notes: 

Super Slades 
Week of 2/20/23-2/24/23 

 

Top Row:  Madison Braun, Brynn 
Propst, Abby Grey, Xavier Mac-
araeg, Jackson Blauciak 
 
Bottom Row: April Swenson, 
Khloe Babst, Jordan Middleton  
 
Not pictured: Julianna Mulvey 

A hearty “thank you!” to Don & Cheryl Wieland of Chuck’s Printing 
& Blue Line Service (1110 Crain Hwy., Glen Burnie, MD 21061) for 
providing paper-cutting services to the school free-of-charge to help us 
down-size a large inventory of paper in the school.  We really appreciate 
your help!   
 

Afternoon Parking Lot Reminder:  Multiple-child car riders (two or more children, 
whether related or not, and in the same car), must park starting in the fourth row from 
the armory-side of the parking lot.  No multiple-child cars should be parked in the first 
three rows reserved for single-child car riders.  Please support your fellow parents by 
parking in the correct areas of the lot.  Thank you!  
 

Yearbook Purchase:  Parents, if you are interested in purchasing a yearbook for your 
child, please complete the form by using the following link:   
https://forms.gle/41dgsNv2TnZZWuPz6   
 

The cost of the yearbook is $25.00 and the deadline for ordering is March 17th.  The 
cost will be charged to your FACTS account on April 1st.     
 

Please be reminded that eighth grade students do not need to order a year-
book.  The cost of the yearbook is included in their graduation fees. 
 

Grade Level Reminders: 

Middle School Performing Arts field trip:  Mrs. Abbott has arranged for 
a middle school performing arts field trip to NYC to see Wicked.  Any 
middle school student who has participated in any of our performing arts 
programs at Slade, as well as their VIRTUS-compliant parent or guardian, 
is qualified to attend.  The trip will take place on Wednesday, April 19, 2023.   For 
more information, please be sure to check the attached flyer.  Tickets will be sold on a 
first-come, first-served basis.       
 

ACRE testing:  Just a reminder that next Thursday, February 23, 2023, 5th grade stu-
dents will take the ACRE test.  ACRE is a standardized test designed to assist in the 
evaluation of catechetical/religious education programs in Catholic schools and parish-
es.  The 8th grade ACRE test is scheduled to take place on March 8th.. 

Advancement Announcements: 

It’s February! We invite you or your student to share the reasons 
why you love Monsignor Slade.  You can share via email, social 
media posts, or a short video.  Share with Mrs. Hilmer, too! 
(c.hilmer@msladeschool.com)  

mailto:c.hilmer@msladeschool.com
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Advancement Announcements (continued): 

Share the good news about Slade! Write a positive review on our Facebook page, 
Google, GreatSchools, Niche, Private School Review, etc. Send a printed copy (whether 
screenshot or print-out) to Mrs. Hilmer with your name and student’s name included. Re-
views which can be confirmed can either earn ½ service hour for the reviewing family or 
entry into a gift card drawing. Five winners will be chosen before Easter Break. Questions? 
Contact Carrie Hilmer, Advancement Director, at c.hilmer@msladeschool.com. 
 

Enrollment 
Enrollment agreements for the 2023-2024 academic year will be sent no later than 
March 1, 2023.  Please complete the agreement for your student(s) once you have re-
ceived it.  Families cannot move forward to activate their 2023-2024 FACTS account until 
all agreements for all students in the family have been completed.  All other checklist 
items or updated enrollment materials should be completed as soon as possible. 
 

Spirit of Slade Referral Program: Current families can earn $500.00 toward future tui-
tion payments for each family referred to Monsignor Slade Catholic School.  Tuition cred-
its will be applied after the referred student(s) has/have been enrolled for a year.  Instruct 
applicants to put your current student’s name or family name on any application submitted. 
Please note waitlists have formed for all Pre-K classes, Kindergarten, and 1st Grade. 
 

Alumni 
We are seeking alumni from the Classes of 2013, 2008, 2003, 1998, 1993, 1988, 1983, 
1978, 1973, 1968, and 1963.  Please submit an update at www.msladeschool.com/alumni 
 

Help us recognize a notable alumnus!  Please nominate!  Monsignor Slade Catholic 
School will be accepting nominations for our Distinguished Graduate Award to be present-
ed prior to the school year’s end.  Please nominate a deserving alumnus today using this 
link: https://bit.ly/SladeDistinguishedGrad  
 

Advancement Committee Meeting will take place on February 21, 2023!  New partici-
pants are always welcome; join us at 6:30 p.m. for an in-person meeting at the 
school.  Please email Mrs. Hilmer c.hilmer@msladeschool.com if you would like to attend. 

Our Lady of the Chesapeake & St. Jane Frances Parishes:  Calling all 8th Graders 
who attend Our Lady of the Chesapeake or St. Jane Frances.  The Church is hosting an 
8th Grade Retreat, which is open to all current 8th grade parishioners.  It will be held on 
Saturday, March 25, 2023, 12:00-6:00 p.m., at Our Lady of the Chesapeake Church.  For 
more information, contact timjolc@verizon.net.  

Our Lady of the Chesapeake & St. Jane 
Frances Parishes are also sponsoring a       
St. Patrick’s Day Bazaar from 3-10 p.m.           
on Friday, March 17th.   
 
Here’s the info! 
 

Parish News: 

mailto:c.hilmer@msladeschool.com
http://www.msladeschool.com/alumni
https://bit.ly/SladeDistinguishedGrad
mailto:c.hilmer@msladeschool.com
mailto:timjolc@verizon.net


 

Terrapin Times: 

                                              

                                                   Mission Statement 
Rooted in Catholic faith and committed to academic excellence,                                     

Monsignor Slade Catholic School is dedicated to forming the whole child                    
to know, love, and be a disciple of Christ.  

Sports Section: 

HASA Happenings: 
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Spring Soccer registration is open until March 1st!!    
 

Registration for Spring Sports: https://sladesports.sportngin.com 
 

The Athletic Council needs to fill positions on our board!!!  We need the following 
positions filled: 
 

Competitive Basketball Commissioner 
Field Hockey Commissioner 
Treasurer 
Program Coordinator   
 

You will receive all of your service hours in each position.  Please join our team!!!   
Without volunteers, we cannot provide our sports programs.   
Please email SladeACpresident@gmail.com for more information. 
 
Baltimore Blast Soccer Camp:  The Baltimore Blast is once again hosting 
a summer camp here at Monsignor Slade during the week of July 17th.  
Please see the attached flyer for more information. 

SLADE FAMILY FUN NIGHT!  Looking for something to do on 
a Friday Night?  Join us on Friday, March 24, 2023, at 6pm for a 
Slade Family Fun Night* hosted by the Home and School Associa-
tion (HASA).  Enjoy a fun night with other families from the Slade 
community and burn off some energy before bedtime.   Have fun!  Play games!  Dance 
to music by DJ Fo4!  Grab dinner beforehand at 3 Jay’s Seafood and Chicken Food 
Truck and enjoy a cold treat from Gigi’s Snowbarn Food Truck (not included in price of 
admission).   
 

Tickets will go on sale next week.  The cost is $20 per family (immediate family mem-
bers only), which includes admission, snacks, bottled water, and lots of fun!!  
 

*Please note: This event takes the place of the Father-Daughter Dance and Mother-Son Adventure, which 
were originally scheduled on the same weekend. 

Click the link to see a short video of Chessie tak-
ing a nap.  She often will pull her head as far into 
her shell as possible.  IMG_7183.MOV 

https://sladesports.sportngin.com/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1BGZBOHHS5g94qtEg6l3S-ZpV2Taof3OG/view?usp=share_link


 Monsignor Slade Performing Arts Trip to NYC 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Who:  Any middle school student who has participated in any of our performing arts 
programs at Slade and their VIRTUS-compliant guardians. 
 

When:  Wednesday, April 19, 2023,  leaving Slade at 6:00 a.m. and returning to Slade at 
10:00 p.m. 
 

Where:  We will spend the day in Times Square with your chaperone group - eat lunch, 
shop, sight-see, then meet at the Gershwin Theater to see Wicked at 2:00 p.m.  We 
have orchestra seating.  We will leave NYC after the show and do a fast food stop on the 
way home for dinner. 
 

How:  We will travel by coach bus provided by Hubers Bus Company. 
There will be a time-stamped Google Form released on Saturday, March 4, 2023, from 
10:00 a.m. -11:00 a.m.  Ticket orders will be taken on a first-come, first-go basis with 8th 
grade students and parents receiving priority until 10:30 a.m.   We will send out a 
reservation list by email of the approved ticket recipients.  Please remember that all 
chaperones must be VIRTUS-compliant.   There will be a 3:1 ratio for chaperones vs 
students, so we will accept the first 10 adults who will chaperone 39 students. 
 

Cost:  The cost of the trip is $165 each, which covers the theater ticket and your bus 
seat.  You will also need money for lunch and dinner. 
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